
Start of the Day Prayer  
The KS2 children, teachers and parents have been starting the day with a prayer on the playground.  It's 
been a really lovely way to bring everyone together in the morning and offer our day to God.  Children 
can start to line up ready for the bell at 8.50am, and then we ask that  everyone is quiet and ready to 
make the sign of the cross together.  Parents feel free to join in! 
 

Snacks  

A lot of children in KS2 bring their own snacks to school for breaktime (KS1 have free fruit provided).  This 
is great to help them get through the morning, but could we please ask that these snacks are healthy if 
possible. 
 
Don't forget the PTA AGM next Wednesday, at 8.15pm in the Waggon and Horses.  They are  urgently 
looking for new members to help continue their great work. 
 
Well done to all the children who earned a certificate in our Celebration Assembly this morning!  Elijah 
[R], Arthur [R/Y1], Matthew [Y2], Tawana [Y1], Chloe [Y2/3], Grzegorz [Y5],    Miriam [Y4], Annabelle [Y5] 
and Noah [Y3/4]. We're very proud of all your achievements. 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Jesus 

We pray for all of the people in Mexico and how much 

they have suffered. 

We pray for all the people who have had to leave their 

homes. 

We remember all the people who have sadly passed away. 

Amen 

Sponsored Read 

A reminder that there is a Sponsored Read 

from 18th to 24th September followed by a 

Book Fair in the school  hall on Friday 13th 

October. 

We would encourage all 

the children to read as 

much as  possible. 

National Poetry Day 

Thursday 28th September is World Poetry Day.  

This will be a non-uniform day with the theme  

being “Freedom”. 

Infant Art Club 

There are still a few places available on the after school Monday Infant Art 

Club. If you would like your child to join please telephone Mrs Batty on 

07851621955. 



Bike It Breakfast 

A reminder that it is the Bike It Breakfast on 12th October at 

8.30am outside the Library area.  This is open to Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 

& Y6. The breakfast is limited to the first 100 people who sign up 

[including parents who cycle in with their children].  The leaders 

will have a register on the day of the first 100 people. Of those, the 

first 40 who show up on the day can have a free bike/scooter 

check. 

Golden Broom  

This weeks Golden Broom Award goes to Y1 class for their extremely tidy cloakroom area. Well done! 

Notre Dame Y6 Open Evening 

There will be a Y6 Opening Evening at Notre Dame School on Tuesday 

26th September, 5.30pm till 7.30pm. 



Thursday 5th October is Census Day and we would encourage as many children to have school dinners on 

that day as possible. 






